
3-21-20 

Dear Members of the West Seneca School Community, 
 
This morning the Buffalo News reported a confirmed case of COVID-19 in the town of 
West Seneca.  We reached out to the Erie County Health Department to determine 
whether this case involved a connection to our schools.  While the official at the Health 
Department was not able to provide specific information regarding this confirmed case 
due to health privacy laws, we were told that the district would have been notified had 
there been a connection to our schools.  Therefore, we are under the assumption that 
there is no connection between our school system and this confirmed case.  Best 
wishes to this individual on a full and speedy recovery.  To all the families of our school 
community, please take care and stay safe.  

Sincerely, 

Matthew Bystrak 
Superintendent of Schools 

 


